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Thank you, Mr. Vice-President,

Bulgaria warmly welcomes the distinguished Delegation of Uruguay and thanks for the comprehensive presentation of the national report.

Bulgaria commends the significant achievements of the Government of Uruguay in implementing the accepted recommendations of the second UPR of the country. We appreciate the ratification of the Optional Protocol on the Rights of the Child on a communication procedure and the adoption of the Integral Law against Gender Violence in November 2017. Bulgaria also notes the adoption of the National Early Childhood, Childhood and Adolescence Plan 2015 – 2020.
Bulgaria would like to make the following recommendations to Uruguay:

1) Continue implementing the National Early Childhood, Childhood and Adolescence Plan 2015 – 2020 and allocate sufficient budgetary resources for it;

2) Consider legal and administrative measures to bring the minimum age for marriage in line with international standards.
We wish the Delegation of Uruguay a successful review!
Thank You, Mr. Vice-President!
